
 

POCSO & 
THALASSEMIA 
AWARENESS 
SEMINAR 

POCSO & Thalassemia Awareness Seminar was 
organised for the students and teachers of Patha 
Bhavan Secondary School on the afternoon of 
Saturday, September 9, 2023.  

PDG Rtn. Utpal Majumdar and DGN Rtn. 
Ramendu Hom Chaudhuri graced the occasion 
as Keynote Speakers. Other Guest Speakers 
included Inspector Tandrima Gupta from the 
Special Juvenile Police Unit of Kolkata Police,  
Dr. Sharmila Sarkar, Consultant Psychiatrist and  
Dr. Sritama Ghosh, a child counselor. Ms. 
Sudarshana Mukherjee, Councilor, Kolkata 
Municipal Corporation graced the occasion as the 
Guest of Honour. 

 PREVENTION OF 
THALASSEMIA 

With an objective to create awareness about the 
Prevention of Thalassemia and to enhance the 
Public Image of Rotary among the general 
population, Rotary Club of Calcutta South City will 
be putting up Thalassemia Awareness banners at 
various Durga Pujas during this festive season.  

The banner (below) in the photograph has been 
displayed at the junction of Entally Sangha Durga 
Puja which is located at CIT Road. 
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CANCER SCREENING 
CAMP 

A Cancer Screening Camp for ladies was 
organised by Rotary Club of Calcutta South City 
jointly with Garia welfare Society at Ramnagar 
No. 2 Gram Panchayat in Baruipur.  

More than 75 ladies were attended the 
Cancer Screening Camp. 

 

 

 CLUB MATTERS  FINANCIAL MATTERS 

All the above projects were possible only through 
the continuous support of our members and well-
wishers who were kind enough to donate ₹ 16,000/-
. We sincerely Thank them for their support. 

Our heartfelt thanks to  

Two RWMs were held in the month of September 
2023. 

 

1st September at Outram Club 

27th September at Casa Broadway Rtn. Anuradha Chatterjee, Rtn. Pushan Kar, Rtn. 
Gopal Banerjee and Rtn. Subrata Bhattacharya 
for their Constant Support. 

We would also like to extend our gratitude to Shri 
Narendra Singh for his donation towards the 
Cancer Screening Camp. 

We also would like to thank our members who have 
paid their SAD for the 1st half year of RY 2023-24 
and would like to iterate that we have already 
received SAD from 32 members as on date. 

We would earnestly request the members who are 
yet to pay their 1st half yearly SAD for RY 2023-24 
to pay the dues at the earliest. 

 


